December of 2014

Care to Discriminated HIV affected child in Sichuan

On December 21, Mr Chung To and two HIV diagnosed university students sponsored by CHF came to visit 'Kun kun' in Sichuan, who was recently suffering discrimination in the local county. Discrimination against children affected by AIDS and the lack of AIDS understanding are still ubiquitous. It is advocated that the public should raise its awareness of education problems faced by those students. Chi Heng university students demonstrate that students who are HIV positive can also succeed in their studies.

Chi Heng Hong Kong Volunteers Annual Dinner 2014

On December 6, 130 Chi Heng volunteers attended the 2014 annual dinner and reviewed Chi Heng's projects in the year. The committee members of various fund-raising events shared their experience in 2014 and introduced upcoming events in 2015. There was also folk song and harmonica perform-



Chi Heng (Beijing) New Year Gathering

ances in the evening.

On December 20, Chi Heng Beijing office organized the "Back to childhood- Chi Heng New Year Gathering", and invited about 30 volunteers to attend. Each volunteer sponsored one starfish to complete one year of studies. The volunteers also arranged performances, such as traditional folk art, Erhu solo and creative modern dance to celebrate the new year.



Chi Heng Beijing "Give me a hug" Winter Camp

On December 5 to 7, Chi Heng sponsored 22 students from Henan to participate in a 3-day camp in Beijing. The students visited several world-renowned firms such as DHgate.com, VMware and Standard Chartered



Scope International (China) Co. Students gained valuable insights into the sectors through speaking to the company representatives. They visited scenic spots, Tsinghua University as well as Tianjin Natural History Museum. The students learned something new and broadened their horizon.

Chi Heng Shanghai "Christmas Love- Formula Charity Sales"

On December 25, Chi Heng Shanghai office and Suzhou Kempinski Hotel jointly organized a Christmas Charity Sale of milk powder. All sale proceeds were donated to Chi Heng Foundation for sponsoring AIDs orphans' living and educational expenses.

Special Events for World AIDS Day

On December 1, Chi Heng Beijing office, in cooperation with Renmin University of China, China University of Geosciences and Peking University Health Science Center, organized an exhibition titled "Art Exhibition of AIDs Orphans, Blessings for their Future". The college students visited the outdoor exhibition in winter weather and wrote down their blessings for the AIDS orphans. The aim of the activity was to increase awareness of the disease.





On December 1, Chi Heng Beijing office was invited to attend "AIDS prevention" Seminar organized by Peking University Health Science Center, Representatives from UNAIDS, Chinese Center for Disease

Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Research Center of Venereal Disease and AIDS participated in the event. Chi Heng's representative delivered a keynote speech and explained the OVCY and AIDS prevention projects in China. This direct interaction with college students proved to be a very meaningful event.



On December 4, the Seminar of "From Wall Street to AIDS Village" shared by Mr Chung To was organized in the Chongqing InterContinental Hotel, by Citibank Chongqing branch. Participants from different banks in Chongqing came and listened to MrTo's sharing of his mental process from an investment banker to a charity worker, and the 16-year development of Chi Heng Foundation.

Chief Editor: Mary

Contact Us:

Beijing: 010-65542018

beijing@chiheng.org

Shanghai: 021-63804427 shanghai@chiheng.org

Hongkong: 00852-25170564 info@chihengfoundation.com

Microblog: 智行基金会 (Sina/Tencent/Sohu)

From December 8 to 10, Mr. Chung To delivered speeches at Tongji University, Shanghai University, and Xi'an Jiaotong-Liverpool University, again on the same topic of "From Wall Street to AIDS Villages". The audience was able to appreciate the importance of charity work

to the underprivileged.

"Chi Heng Teenager Day Camp in Weekend"

On December 20, Chi Heng offices in Central China organized a Zhumadian Day

Camp for 20 Chi Heng students from primary and secondary schools. They came to Huang Huai University and visited with college students to its Science Park to experience the life in university. Through team building activities, students were led to understand the importance of team spirit. Moreover, there was dancing sessions for them. Many expressed that such experi-



On December 28, twenty Chi Heng sponsored students interacted with volunteers from universities in Hong Kong. The students also had a day trip in Henan historical site- Cai MingYuan. Thanks to challenging games, students had opportunities to experience physical challenges, and enhanced their confidence in problem solving.

The Young Bakers volunteer at You Dao's children Christmas Party

On December 14, the students of Young Bakers visited the migrant children in You Dao Baoshan center. They celebratedChristmas

through playing games with the children and distributing gifts to them. The morning ended with a birthday celebration for the children who were born in December and all participants enjoyed the pastry baked by the Young Bakers, the Young Bakers enjoyed the event and would love to engage in future volunteering opportunities to make an effort in helping the community.



"Delivering Warmth in Winter, Accumulating Our Loves" Donation Event

At the end of November, ZOL.com organized the collection of voluntary gifts. There were huge support and donations from the company team. More than 400 pieces of winter clothing, 40 books and 20 educational toys were donated and delivered to Yunnan sponsored students, to bring warmth in the winter.

Voluntourism from Hong Kong

From December 25 to 30, Chi Heng Zhengzhou office warmly received members of the Voluntourism project from Hong Kong, which involved 40 students from the "China Education Association" (CEA, HKUSU) and 14 students from the "Vision of Inspiration & Child Empowerment" (VOICE) of Hong Kong University. These 2 groups of students taught in primary and secondary schools, paid home visits and organized New Year party for the villagers. Through these activities the volunteers from Hong Kong gained insights on charity work as well as Chi Heng's philosophy.

Chi Heng Hong Kong Office Removal Notice

Chi Heng Hong Kong Office has been relocated to the following address:

Unit 703A, 7/F Lai Cheong Factory Bldg, 479-479A Castle Peak Road, Kowloon, Hong Kong